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               Last Week’s Attendance 

Y3F 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y2K, Y3M, 
Y5K/S 

96% Expected Attendance 

Y1D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Rec D 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y4k,  92% Risk of under achievement 

Y4G, Y6K 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y6D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec P Rec D Y1C Y1D Y2K Y2M 

Faith Layton Jax Rose  Preston David Essa 
Noah H Emilia Moana Delta Saffron Jude Riley 

Y3F Y3M Y4G Y4K Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
KK Seth Robyn Noah Fola Annie Oscar R Annabelle 

Thomas Scarlett Aeron Oscar H Summer Katie Ada-May Sonny 

e-scooter fires 

Over the weekend there was  
an horrific house fire in Sheffield which was 
started by charging e-bikes  
and scooters. Please take care when 
charging electric bikes and scooters in the 
home. 

Parking  
Please can you make sure that you are 
parking in the Community Centre and 
NOT the Children’s Centre. We have 
received an email from the Children’s 
Centre on a number of occasions 
informing us of parents blocking 
Children Centre staff in, being abusive 
and generally not being considerate 
towards others. 
 

Diary Dates  
 

 06.05.24 – MAY DAY MONDAY – School Closed  

 13.05.24 – SATs Week starts 

 14.05.24 – Y2 Trip Graves Park 

 25.05.24 – 02.06.24 – Half Term 

 03.06.24 – Phonics Screening Week 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

 

 
 

INSET DAYS - The next INSET days are: 
 Friday 28th June 
 Monday 1st July 

Car Park 
We have had a number of  
incidents where parents/carers 
have come into the car park by  
tailgating a member of staff. 
 

If you have completed a form and have 
been granted permission, you will only be 
able to access the car park to bring your 
child in the morning and to collect after 
the school day.  
 

We are unable allow access to collect 
children from any after school clubs.  

Year 6 SAT’s 
Our children have one more week before their  
SATs. Please encourage them to go on Times  
Tables Rockstars as this will help them greatly. 
 

Monday is a Bank Holiday  
so you will be able to enjoy  
a three-day weekend with  
your child/ren. Fingers  
crossed for the weather. 
 


